	SOAL UJIAN TENGAH SEMESTER GASAL TA 2022/2023 FAKULTAS EKONOMI DAN BISNIS					22/2023
STAS AHMAD	MATA KULIAH (sks)	:	BAHASA INGGRIS (2 SKS)	PRODI	:	MANAJEMEN
HLAN	DOSEN	:	PATRIA HANDUNG JAYA, S. Pd., M. A.	KELAS/SEM	:	E & F/2
	HARI/TANGGAL	:	SELASA/16 MEI 2023	RUANG	:	RUANG UJIAN MANAJEMEN
	JAM MULAI / WAKTU	:	08.00-09.00/60 MENIT	SIFAT UJIAN	:	BUKA KAMUS CETAK

PETUNJUK:

- Soal Ujian TIDAK BOLEH dibawa pulang
- Kamus yang diperkenankan HANYA KAMUS CETAK. Sedangkan *Handphone, Tablet, Ipad,* dan *Gadget* sejenis tidak diizinkan
- Kerjakan semua soal langsung di lembar jawab soal. Skor maksimum adalah 100 (50x2)
- I. Answer these following questions by choosing a, b, c, d, or e. (score @1)

Read the text below to answer questions number 1-6.



My Fabulous Sister

Hi Friends! Let me introduce my sister. Her name is Sophia and she is 24 years old. She is absolutely beautiful! The boys are very fond of her! She has got long black hair, blue eyes and a pretty little nose. Her eyelashes are extremely long. She has got very nice white teeth. She is about 176 cm tall and she weighs 56 kg. She is slim and she has got long legs, but her feet are quite small. She goes to university where she studies economics. Sophia is very clever that is why she gets a lot of money from various scholarships.

I can't mention any negative features about her. She is very kind, she pays attention to her friends (she has many!). She is usually cheerful and likes jokes a lot. My sister is very helpful. She helps me with my homework and always helps my parents around the house. In her free time she works as a model for a big and famous company. She often goes jogging to keep herself fit and healthy. My parents are very proud of her.

- 1. When was Sophia born?
 - a. 1995
 - b. 1996
 - c. 1997
 - d. 1998
 - e. 1999
- 2. Here are Sophia's descriptions, **<u>except</u>**...
 - a. She is 176 cm tall
 - b. She has blue eyes
 - c. She has a quite small nose
 - d. She has clean teeth
 - e. She has long brown hair
- 3. What does Sophia do?
 - a. An accountant
 - b. A manager
 - c. A college student
 - d. A high school student
 - e. A junior high school student
- 4. Here are Sophia's characters, **<u>except</u>**.....
 - a. Kind
 - b. Cheerful
 - c. Helpful
 - d. Arrogant
 - e. Likes to tell a joke
- 5. What does Sophia like to do with the writer?
 - a. She helps the writer with his hobby
 - b. She helps the writer to be a professional model
 - c. She helps the writer to study and do the assignment
 - d. She helps the writer to get a scholarship
 - e. She helps the writer in a social activity
- 6. What does Sophia do in her free time?
 - a. Doing her assignment
 - b. Teaching in a university
 - c. Listening to music
 - d. Working as a model
 - e. Writing a short story

Read the text below to answer questions number 7-10.

Borobudur Temple



Borobudur Temple is a 9thcentury Mahayana Buddhist monument near Magelang, Central Java, Indonesia. The monument comprises six square platforms topped by three circular platforms, and is decorated with 2,672 relief panels and 504 Buddha statues. A main dome, located at the center of the top platform, is surrounded by 72 Buddha statues seated inside perforated stupa.'

The monument is both a shrine to the Lord Buddha and a place for Buddhist pilgrimage. The journey for pilgrims begins at the base of the monument and follows a path circumambulating the monument while ascending to the top through the three levels of Buddhist cosmology, namely Kāmadhātu (the world of desire), Rupadhatu (the world of forms) and Arupadhatu (the world of formlessness). During the journey the monument guides the pilgrims through a system of stairways and corridors with 1,460 narrative relief panels on the wall and the balustrades.

Evidence suggests Borobudur was abandoned following the 14th-century decline of Buddhist and Hindu kingdoms in Java, and the Javanese conversion to Islam. Worldwide knowledge of its existence was sparked in 1814 by Sir Thomas Stamford Raffles, then the British ruler of Java, who was advised of its location by native Indonesians.

- 7. When was Borobudur Temple built?
 - a. 9th Century
 - b. 8th Century
 - c. 7th Century
 - d. 6th Century
 - e. 5th Century
- 8. How is Borobudur temple decorated?
 - a. With stones and light
 - b. With relief and statues
 - c. With pictures and paints
 - d. With stones and pictures
 - e. With relief panels and paints
- 9. Where is the location of the main dome?
 - a. At the left side of the temple
 - b. At the center of the top platform
 - c. At the right side of the temple
 - d. Under the top platform
 - e. Beside the top platform

- 10. What is the main idea of paragraph two?
 - a. Borobudur as a place for the King and The Queen of Java to stay
 - b. Borobudur as a place for meditation
 - c. Borobudur as a place for Buddhist religious activity
 - d. Borobudur as a place to hide from disaster
 - e. Borobudur as a place for Family vacation

II. SENTENCE WRITING

- A. Read these different situations and answer them using "modals in offering". (Score @3)
 - 1. You best friend is preparing the invitations for his birthday party and he's complaining he doesn't have time!

You say to him: "______"

2. Your next-door neighbor is telling you that he's leaving for Jamaica for a week and doesn't know what to do with his dog

You say to him:"______"

3. Your friend is running out of money while at the same time, she needs to buy an English book

You say to her: "______"

B. Read the situations below and make requests. (Score @3)

1. Rana wants to borrow his friend Jamil's motorbike. He asks

.....

2. Jafar wants to have a cup of tea. He says

.....

3. Seema wants to go to the Cinema. She asks her mother

.....

C. Write your sentences stating <u>like or dislike</u> based on the pictures below with <u>Gerund</u> OR <u>To-Infinitive</u>. After that, <u>give the reason</u> why. (score @3)

Examples:



I **like to play** facebook **because** I can meet a lot of friends from all around the world.



I hate painting because I am not a good artist.



 	 	••••
 	 	••••

2.



 ••••••



.....

4.

3.



IV. Paragraph Writing

Look at the graphic below about Instagram users in Indonesia on March 2017. (score 10)



Based on the graphic, do you agree with the survey? Tell your opinion about it. Don't forget to use agreement or disagreement expressions and also the expressions of giving opinion. Your writing must be in 150 words.

6

 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

Diverifika	Disusun oleh :		
Ketua Program Studi	Penanggungjawab Keilmuan	Dosen Pengampu	
	Tri Dina Rudiwati S.S. M. Hum	Dataia Handung Jawa C Dd M A	
<u>Tina Sulistiyani, S.E., M.M.</u>	<u>Tri Rina Budiwati, S.S.,M.Hum</u>	Patria Handung Jaya, S.Pd.,M.A.	